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From: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 8:51 AM


To: Barbara Byrne; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Cc: Seth Naman; Wes Smith


Subject: DOI Solicitor's Opinion


Attachments: 2014 DOI Solicitor's Opinion on 50TAF Humboldt County water M-37030.pdf


Hi Barbara and Sarah,


Here's DOI Solicitor's opinion that has a good summary of the Congressional mandates limiting TRD diversion.


I highlighted key areas for convenience. May be good to print out (in color for yourselves, and share around


with Reclamation at the meeting), or projecting if appropriate.


There are case laws as well that support the needs of the Trinity fish and wildlife over water deliveries.


Thanks,


--
Justin Ly


North Coast Branch Supervisor


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


(707) 825-5154
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